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In autumn in hot climate 

- secondary school students in Spain 
 
 
Secondary school students from Słupia Jędrzejowska took part in the partnership school 
project meeting  
 
 
A group of Roman Czernecki Secondary School students was invited by Institut Pere Vives 
Vich in Igualada in Spain.They participated in international partnership school project 
meeting. 
 
This project is being carried out in the framework of Partnership Schools Comenius Project. 
Secondary School in Słupia was represented by two teachers Katarzyna Stepień - project 
coordinator , Małgorzata Szwaja – Science subjects teacher and four students Marta 
Sobczyk,Justyna Wcisło,Paulina Bratek and Patryk Raczyński. 
 
The meeting was also attended by representatives of the five schools from 
Spain,Romania,Italy,Turkey and Greece.During the stay in Spain,teachers and students had 
the opportunity to visit some interesting places. Throughout their stay in Igualada students 
were meeting with their peers, visiting museums, went on a trip to the mountains and even 
learned how to dance the Catalan type of dance. 
 
I visisted beautiful places.I got to know the taste of exotic fruits.I saw olive trees, palm 
planted avenues .I felt in late autumn warm summer air. I am very happy with the family with 
whom I lived. My friend Elena is warm and optimistic person. Her family is unique. Even for 
a moment I didn’t feel that I was in a strange house. These people are warm, the climate of the 
country is filled with feelings of warmth and kindness. I have not found in the English 
language many words to thank them, even in the Polish language it is difficult to find the 
words- Paulina reminds her stay in Spain. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


